
Elementary Principal Board Report for October 2019 

1. PBIS/SEBH (ESSA) meeting held on Oct. 10th- redoing our Matrix to make sure across 

building we are consistent. SEBH is starting to work on the ESSA action plan, establishing 

a universal screener and the MTSS process. 

2. Learning Labs taking place - amazing to see changes in classrooms after these take 

place. 

3. First full day professional development on October 14th: Trauma Sensitive workshop by 

Amy Holst and Iowa Reading Research Module by Tracy Grimes 

4. Homecoming activities went well and kids going to HS to join MS/HS was new this year. 

Enjoyed the dress up days and first pie to face as a principal took place that Friday. 

5. October 18th: First Quarter PBIS parties for students who have 5 minors or less, or two 

majors or less. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


